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for the Summer 
Holidays

Ole´ Ole´ Ole´ 
Over half term, 15 pupils were given the opportunity to attend an international football match at Anfield. 
The children, along with their guardians, were given free tickets from LFC's Red Neighbours to watch the 
legendary, star-studded Brazil take on Croatia. It was a great game, with almost Brazilian weather - the 
children had a wonderful afternoon.  

The New ‘Keeping Children Safe in Education’ 2018 
In September, the Department for Education will be releasing a new version of Keeping Children Safe in Education. This document sets out the 
legal duties with which all schools and colleges must comply and also contains information on what schools and colleges should do (unless 
they have good reason not to) in order to keep children safe. More information about the changes can be found here: 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/707761/
Keeping_Children_Safe_in_Education_-_September_2018.pdf 
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Our whole-school curriculum theme for this week was: Online 
Safety/Share Aware. You can find out more about the NSPCC Share 
Aware initiative by scanning this QR Code. It will direct you to the 
NSPCC website where an abundance of fab resources can be found. 
Why not tweet us some pictures of any online safety/Share Aware 
activities you complete with your child/children at home! We’d 
love to hear all about it!

Year 5 Fashion Show - Bringing History Alive! 
Recently, Year 5 introduced their new local study History topic in a unique way! They were transported all 
the way back to the swinging 60's, and inspired by the music and fashions of the time, they created their 
own fashion show. Armed only with newspaper, papers and a few other resources, they created some 
fabulous outfits. Mr Walsh and Mr Baillie are certain that there must be some future clothes designers 
amongst the year group! As always, more photos can be found on our Flickr.  

Phonics Screening Check Next Week 
Next week is the start of the Key Stage 1 Screening Check. The check will involve the children reading a 
total of 40 words, 20 real words and 20 nonsense words. All children from Year 1 will complete the test 
and some Year 2 children. They have all been working extremely hard and appreciate all of your efforts at 
home too. One last push and it'll be over. Therefore it is vitally important that your child has 100% 
attendance and punctuality during the week to give them the best opportunity of passing. 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Great Towers, Cumbria! 
WOW, what a fabulous way to celebrate the end of SATs and the final few weeks at Florence Melly 
Community Primary School. On Wednesday, our Year 6 pupils visited an adventure centre in the Lake 
District for a two night residential. The children participated in tomahawk throwing, bridge building, 
archery, gauntlet and a whole host of other exciting activities. We even had time for a late night campfire 
(which went on past midnight) and a visit to Lake Windermere for a dip! The trip proved to be a huge hit 
and epitomised what we are all about at Florence Melly…creating memorable experiences for our pupils! 
Please check out our Twitter and Flickr feeds for all the photographs - they are AMAZING! 
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